

Brackenwood Junior School Learning for Life



Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Arnold

08 September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Parent consultation September 2022 - Online Appointment Booking

I would like to invite you to attend our Parent consultation taking place via video calls on the 20th September. This will be an opportunity to discuss how your child has settled into Brackenwood Junior School.

Appointments can be made **from 6.00pm on Monday 12**th **September** and will close on Monday 19th September at 6.00pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the school office. You can log in using the parents/carers name and your child's date of birth.

Please visit https://brackenwoodjunior.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. Please follow the link below for a short guide on how to add appointments https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact the school office who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Arnold Executive Headteacher